## Wolverine Rangers' Epitaph



Volume 9, Extra Edition

July 2006

## Extra Edition!

## From the Captain;

Howdy Rangers,

I just wanted to remind all of you that we are having the Wolverine Rangers Membership Shoot and Annual Business Meeting at Sucker Creek on July 29, 2006.

In addition to the shoot we will have a brief Membership Meeting. At this meeting we will officially open nominations for the Offices of Secretary and Captain of the Rangers. We will also be nominating persons to run for Members at Large of the Wolverine Rangers Board of Directors.

One additional item upon which we will be voting is an Amendment to the Bylaws of the Wolverine Rangers. Below you will find the Amendment upon which we will be voting.

Add the following to Article II of the Wolverine Rangers Cowboy Action Shooting Association, Inc. Bylaws

## SECTION 11. REQUIREMENTS

All Directors and Officers are required to be Members in good standing of the Wolverine Rangers.

This change is to take effect immediately upon passage. Current Board Members and Officers will have until September 1, 2006 to comply.

I will ask Laporte Lil to place a copy of the current bylaws on the web site.

Please inform Mail Order Annie or Wolverine Wrangler if you plan to attend this match.

I also wanted to ask you to keep a couple of our Cowboys in your thoughts and prayers;

Lue Dee Kriss recently underwent surgery. The last communication that I had with his family is that he is doing well and should be back shooting with us soon.

Spencer McCabe suffered a stroke recently. I have spoken to his daughter and he is due home from the hospital today, Wednesday, June 28<sup>th</sup>. Mule Skinnin' Lady (Spencer's daughter) said that his prognosis is good. I will try to keep you informed.

No Cattle Captain, Wolverine Rangers





WOLVERINE RANGERS Bob & Elaine Drury 7180 Ramsdell Dr NE Rockford, Mi 49341

Amile or Wolven and Shall and Should be should

past wanted to remind all of you that we are having the Wolverine Rangers Membership Shoot and Annual Business Meeting at Sucker Crack on July 29, 2006.

From the Captains

bership Meeting. At this meeting we will officially open nominations for the Offices of Secretary and Contain at the Penners. We will also be positive.

Wolverine Rangers' Epitaph

Page 2



